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From: <lschallert@aol.com>
To: NEWHALLRANCH@dfg.ca.gov
Date: Mon, Jun 29, 2009  8:56 AM
Subject: Re: EIS/EIR Public Review Extension

 thank? you for the extension. 

 

 

-----Original Message-----
From: Newhall Ranch Newhall Ranch <NEWHALLRANCH@dfg.ca.gov>
To: jholtzhln@aol.com; llascott@aol.com; Lschallert@aol.com; madroneweb@aol.com; 
thedes4@aol.com; gmize@aqmd.gov; dlutness@att.net; johnhbabb@att.net; kat_268@att.net; 
Sharon_ford@att.net; Ianderson@biologicaldiversity.org; billbashor@comcast.net; mary@courtney.org; 
caroleekrieger@cox.net; richard.squires@csun.edu; snowdy.dodson@csun.edu; 
tsurak@dslextreme.com; mariehall@dslextremo.com; arthurfeinstein@earthlink.net; 
bertnjudy@earthlink.net; data.nation@earthlink.net; joelkrantz@earthlink.net; artyflynn@gmail.com; 
cwinkler8@gmail.com; deb58223@gmail.com; douglas.short@gmail.com; drdwhite@gmail.com; 
janscalise@gmail.com; jimhocs@gmail.com; minwilli@gmail.com; skimeup@gmail.com; 
slensal@gmail.com; sydell17@gmail.com; tmasloff@gmail.com; vhougo@hartdistrict.org; 
c_kohr@hotmail.com; Randy_Biddle@ibi.com; barron@imageg.com; asoka@jayaweera.com; 
rwayman@lacbos.org; cmachame@lausd.net; ray@limocity.com; gp1215@msn.com; r-
j_mcclure@msn.com; camandjerryn@netzero.net; Henry50@pacbell; blaquera@pacbell.net; 
jyom@parks.lacounty.gov; terrie_brady@peoplepc.com; mikenaoum@prodigy.net; 
shoopoutd@qnet.com; salbers@rcdsmm.org; Rmechsner@rjmtechnology.com; hea-a@roadrunner.com; 
alysekorn@sbcglobal.net; collinsns@sbcglobal.net; fuchsman@sbcglobal.net; 
laznangrazn@sbcglobal.net; lynnewinner@sbcglobal.net; ramurthy@sbcglobal.net; 
s_a_brooks@sbcglobal.net; exec@scope.org; BSMIS@Socal.rr.com; rfleck@Socal.rr.com; 
sbraddock001@Socal.rr.com; stroshan@spillwaynews.net; zooey@stillwatersci.com; 
rortega@tataviam.us; winter@theriverproject.org; birder@vannorman.com; 
gmitchell@venturafutures.com; bottorffm@verizon.net; barbara@wampole.com; 
lnye@waterboards.ca.gov; vcarrillo@waterboards.ca.gov; jweiner.venturacoastkeeper@wishtoyo.org; 
bunnyraskin@yahoo.com; jeanarockette@yahoo.com; k.jarratt@yahoo.com; maya345@yahoo.com; 
peggyhbarnes@yahoo.com; rosevau@yahoo.com; sumcatt@yahoo.com; truexted@yahoo.com
Sent: Mon, Jun 22, 2009 9:28 am
Subject: EIS/EIR Public Review Extension

The Department of Fish and Game, in coordination with the U.S. Army Corps of 
Engineers, is pleased to announce an extension of the public comment and review 
period for the Newhall Ranch Resource Development and Management Plan (RMDP) and 
Spineflower Conservation Plan (SCP) Draft EIS/EIR.  The public comment period, 
which began on April 27, 2009, was scheduled to close June 26, 2009.  The public 
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comment period as extended will now close on August 25, 2009.

For additional information about the RMDP and SCP Draft EIS/EIR, the public 
comment period, and how to submit written comments to the Department, please see 
the attached notice.
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Responses to Comments

RMDP/SCP Final EIS/EIR RTC-115-1 June 2010

115. E-mail from L. Schallert, dated June 29, 2009

Response 1

This comment acknowledges the extension of the Draft EIS/EIR public review period and no additional
response is provided.




